
Please join 
the MMLA 

today! 

 

The 2017 Merrymeeting 

Lake summer season is 

quickly approaching. 

Please help us better plan 

and fund our 2017 

activities by joining before 

Memorial Day, May 29th. 

You can join by mailing the 

attached form, or by using 

the online payment 

method on our website. 

It’s that easy! 

 

www.mmlake.org 
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As the sun sets on the       

rapidly receding winter 

ice, we invite you to 
join the MMLA for 2017 

 

 

PO Box 468, New Durham, NH 03855 

 
 

 



 

Membership is the key to 
our continued stewardship  

of Merrymeeting Lake 

Key MMLA programs are listed below. The 

majority of our budget goes to supporting 

these programs. Member dues are the 

primary funding source to ensure that 

Merrymeeting Lake continues to be one of 

the most pristine lakes in the country. 

• MMLA/UNH weekly water testing 

• Lake Host greeters at the boat ramp 

to check for invasive species 

• Ongoing work with NH Lakes, UNH, 

and New Durham officials to continue  

focus on the quality of the 

Merrymeeting Lake watershed 

Please join and help support these programs.  

IF YOU’VE BEEN A MEMBER IN THE PAST, 

THANK YOU! 

  

Your Merrymeeting Lake 

Association 

 

“Protecting the beauty and 

quality of Merrymeeting Lake” 

2017 Events and Dates 

Don’t miss these planned MMLA events: 

• Roadside Cleanup –               

Sunday, May 28th 

• Annual Membership Meeting - 

Saturday, July 8th 

• Independence Day Fireworks – 

Saturday, July 1st 

 

Event details and other information will be 

forthcoming in the 2017 member newsletter, 

which will be mailed in late May. 

 

  

2017 MMLA Membership 

Please verify or change your membership 

information below, include your check 

payable to MMLA, and mail today (PO Box 

468, New Durham, NH 03855). Or join via 

our website (www.mmlake.org). 

 YOUR SUPPORT IS APPRECIATED! 

Name:  

Mail address:  

        

Lake address:  

Email:  

Please update/include an email address to help 

us quickly communicate important lake info 

during the summer and beyond. 

2017 Membership:                        $50.00 

  Land Conservation Fund 

     (donation - $100 suggested)   _______ 

  Water Quality Fund 

     (donation - $100 suggested)   _______ 

Total:                                        $______ 

Descriptions of the donation funds are available 

on the MMLA website. As a 501(c)(3) non-profit 

organization, your donations to MMLA may be tax 

deductible. 

Note: If you use PayPal on our website to join, 

please include lake address in notes as PayPal 

cannot link billing address and lake address if 

different. 

    

 www.mmlake.org   
 


